Daily Bulletin Tuesday, February 13, 2018

Lunch Clubs

STAR Club, Room 3

There is no school on Thursday, February 15- Tuesday, February 20, in observance of President's Holidays and a Staff Development Day. School will resume on Wednesday, February 21.

Kindness Week is this week. Here are the spirit days:

Today, Tuesday, 02/13: Round Up Kindness- Western Attire Wednesday, 02/14: Breakers Love to be Kind- Red, Pink, White Attire

Do you have a Kindness Koin? PGMS adults are looking to catch students being kind to one another. If you are caught, you might be given a Kindness Koin! What is a Kindness Koin, you might ask. Kindness Koins are your entry into several activities that will occur this week. If you get one, hang on to it and take it with you to lunch this week!

SPRING SPORTS TEAM SIGN-UPS are today, Tuesday, February 13, 12:25-1:00 PM, in the PGMS Gym. Students may sign up and receive information for the following teams: Tennis, Track & Field, Wrestling and Golf. Sign-ups will also be available in the office on Wednesday and after the break.

REMINDER: Students must have sports physicals, current for this school year, on file in the school office PRIOR to trying out for any sports teams. Physicals forms will be available at the sign-ups, or in the office, parents can also download the form from the school website. If you are not sure if you have a current sports physical on file, please see Ms. Apple in the office.

Basketball Sports Pictures will be taken next Wednesday, February 21, after school at 3:15 pm. Please make sure you are dressed in uniform. Order forms are available in the office.

Attention students using the library during lunchtime: You must come by the library to sign up BEFORE lunch. If your name is not on the sign-up list, <u>you will not be allowed in</u>. Be sure to go to your locker & restroom & get a drink of water BEFORE you come in. Please be in the library by 1:00 pm. <u>You must stay until the bell rings</u>. IF you run to the library, you will lose your library privilege for that day, please walk.

Attention 8th graders: If your parents would like to do a Promotion Ad in the yearbook for you, the ad information and payment of \$25 is due by Friday, February 23. Flyers are available in the office or newsletter.

Dear PGMS Students, Please remember to collect your lunch boxes and bring them home daily. Each Friday, our custodial staff will remove the lunch boxes that collect outside the eating area and remove the food and place them in the custodian's office. We will keep them in the custodian's office for one week before disposing of them. Thank you.

Run or Walk By-the-Bay 3K Competition! The Big Sur International Marathon invites all PGMS Students, their families and friends to join in a 3K (about two miles) fun run in Pacific Grove. The schools with the highest participation will win money for their fitness programs. PGMS needs 250 participants, so let's do it. 3K Fun Run is on **Saturday April 28**, at Lovers Point in Pacific Grove. The fees are \$5.00 for children and \$20.00 for adults. Checks should be made out to BSIM. Registration forms are available in the office and need to be turned in by **March 7.** Please contact Ragni Coleman at 917-6043 or send your questions and concerns to: ragnicoleman@sbcglobal.net.